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Hello everyone! Welcome back to science for the Summer term!
Our topic this term is ‘Living things and their habitats’
Hopefully you will be able to get out into the garden for this topic, and investigate on short local walks with your family, as part of your daily exercise. Remember please stay safe, and do not collect or disturb any animals! Show them respect no matter how big or small they are.

Y3/4 What wild animals can you find locally?
What wild animals visit your garden/house/local environment? Remember they may be big or small ….. and they may fly or crawl! 
Make lists, take notes, do drawings, take photos, research etc to record what you see from your window, in your garden and on your walks.
Present as an information leaflet ‘Wild animals on my doorstep’

Y5/6 How are animals classified?
The animal kingdom is divided into vertebrates and invertebrates. Can you explain what that means?
Find examples of vertebrates and invertebrates in your house, garden and local environment. Remember to look in water and in the sky! Do detailed sketches and research each organism. 
Present as an information leaflet ‘Vertebrates and invertebrates on my doorstep’
Enjoy your animal spotting!!!

